


City of Torrington 
Police Department 

576 Main St. 
Torrington, CT. 06790 

860-489-2000 
  

 

June 27, 2022 

 

Members of the Board of Public Safety and City Council,  

 

Over the last several months we have conducted research and tested three different 
firearms to replace our current Sig Sauer P220 handguns.  The decision was made to 
go with the Sig Sauer P320 9mm.  The bid process was started for 90 Sig Sauer 
handguns and included the trade in of our current Sig Sauer P220 handguns.  Atlantic 
Tactical was the only bidder in the process.   

Atlantic Tactical bid $33,544 for 70 Sig Sauer W320F and $9,584 for 20 Sig Sauer 
W320C handguns.  Atlantic Tactical gave a total trade in value of $30,378 for the 93 Sig 
Sauer P220 handguns we currently carry.   

I would like to award the bid to Atlantic Tactical of New Cumberland, PA. in the amount 
of $43,128.00.   

Funding for this project has been budgeted under GL account 5208.00 Uniform 
Allowance in the 2022-2023 fiscal year.   

 

Respectfully yours, 

 
Captain Bart Barown III 
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